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Denver Crum – Superintendent         Cindy Furr –High School Principal                Bud McIver – Jr. High/Elementary Principal 

 
June 27, 2020 
 
Dear Wolverine Family: 
 
The district was informed this morning, June 27, 2020 of our first confirmed student COVID-19 
case.  This family is in quarantine and they are following Department of State Health services 
recommendations.  As a precaution, the district will suspend all summer workouts for the next 
week as we seek to determine if there was any potential exposure.  
 
As a reminder, COVID-19 Symptoms may appear 2-14 days after exposure to the virus.  The 
most common COVID-19 symptoms are listed below: 

 Fever or chills 
 Cough 
 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
 Fatigue 
 Muscle or body aches 
 Headache 
 New loss of taste or smell 
 Sore throat 
 Congestion or runny nose 
 Nausea or vomiting 
 Diarrhea 

In addition, the CDC link below provides further information and a COVID-19 self-test. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html 
 
Social distancing and frequent hand washing remain the most effective deterrents to the spread 
of COVID-19.  
 
The district will continue to monitor this situation and follow Department of State Health service 
recommendations.  Our school district will do everything within our ability to ensure the safety 
and health of our students, staff, and community.  
 
Thank you for your support and for doing your part to keep our school and community safe.  
 
Respectfully, 
Denver Crum, Ed. D, 
Superintendent  
Springlake-Earth ISD  
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html

